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Contact
Name

Josh K.

Enter your
question or
comment

I am a resident of Pickaway County and urge our leaders to
support the Chipmunk Solar Farm. Other counties in Ohio that
have existing solar farms are thriving not only with more tax
revenue to the county but the fact that the participating owners
feel appreciative and can continue to invest their time, talent,
and money in their neighborhoods for decades to come. When
we empower landowners to do what is necessary to ensure
they thrive financially we all benefit. When we want to restrict
their capabilities in obtaining predictive revenue, we fail to
meet our obligation as Americans to respect property rights.
The benefits of the proposed Chipmunk Solar Farm go beyond
just for the participating landowners. No. 21-960-EL-BGN
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